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Question No.  EW0203_10 
 
 Senator Cash asked on 1 June 2009,  Hansard page 43. 
 
Question 
 
Has the department received a paper that makes suggestions as to how the tender process 
could be improved? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The Department is aware of various comments on the tender process, including those made 
to the Committee in relation to the Inquiry into the DEEWR tender process to award 
employment services contracts. 
 
The Department will take these into account in the course of the internal Post Implementation 
Review of the process. 
 
 


